
02 February 2025 

Dear Lion Chandima Panduwawela, 

I would like to take this opportunity to sincerely thank you for your generous contribution of 5,000 to the success 
of the Christmas Project organized by the Lion Ladies Association, under the chairpersonship of Lion Mourien 
Goonetilleke on 20th December 2024 at Lions Activity Center, Rajagiriya. 

Your support played a vital role in making this event not only successful but also meaningful. The joy and 
happiness on the faces of children who received gifts was heartwarming, and it is thanks to your kind generosity 
that we were able to bring such joy to so many individuals. 

Once again, thank you for partnering with the LLA and for your invaluable contribution. Your continued 
commitment to making a difference in the community is truly appreciated. 

With warm regards and gratitude, 

 

Lion Limali Jinadasa 

Patron 2024-2025 
Lion Ladies Association – District 306 C1 
 


